






Dear Supporters of Adult & Family Literacy:

Literacy Texas is the recipient of a Texas Workforce Commission Grant for Professional Development Support for Non-Profit Adult Literacy Organizations.  This grant requires an annual assessment of the needs of the non-profit adult literacy community.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to the COVID pandemic, this study was delayed until very late in 2020. The results of the study are not surprising but point to the great need not being met across Texas.  The study provides a roadmap for what Literacy Texas and others can do to help adult literacy providers.

We want to thank the Texas Workforce Commission for their leadership on this important issue. 
“This study emphasizes the need for assistance that many Literacy non-profits face when transitioning students to virtual options. I believe through greater collaboration and we can remove the roadblocks and create more pathways to success for our hard-working literacy providers.” – Mahalia Baldini, State Director of Adult Education and Literacy 

Literacy Texas is hoping the Baylor Study will be a call to action for public policy leaders.  The study will be shared widely with elected officials across the state.  Please reach out to us with your questions, ideas and plans for action.

Sincerely,


Steve Banta
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info@literacytexas.org | 888.577.9347











